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CCW Homeowners Association Meeting 
March 9, 2021 

6:30 pm 
 

 
In Attendance:  Lisa Northup, Stephanie Larson, Krystal Logli, Katie Raisch, Ron 
Stallman and Cheryl Suvic 
 
Secretary Report:  
Board Minutes of February 9, 2021 were approved. 
Finances/Accounts Receivables were approved. 
 
 
Treasurer Report:  
The financial reports were approved as stated: 
Charter Bank Checking: $51,290.08 
Charter Bank MM: $10,644.59 
Charter Bank CDs: $82,747.76 
A/R $11,577.00 
Total Current Assets: $156,795.43 
 
On-Going Business: 
 

1. Basin Area project. Received invoice from Prairie Landscapes of Iowa LLC.  
Stephanie Larson will be reaching out regarding clarification of invoice and will 
also request when work is completed, we are invoiced monthly. 

2. CCWHOA Facebook is work in progress. 
 
NEW Business: 
 

1. Guidelines for flower/garden boxes.  We are deferring this inquiry to the City of 
Clive for guidelines. 

2. 15181 Summit regarding fencing question.  We will advise the homeowner to 
proceed with the requested changes at their own expense. 

 
Meeting ended at 7:15PM. Next meeting will be held on April 12, 2021 at 6:30PM. 
 
Minutes submitted by Krystal Logli 
 
 
 


